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The Curriculum Committee met on Thursday, October 15, 2009 at 3:00 p.m. in the 
Conference Room of Building 1.  Wesley Beddard, Gregg Allinson, Rhunell Boyd,  
Dixon Boyles, Donna Dunn, Dell Enecks, Laura Gipson, Riley Mills, Harold Smith and 
Bryan Van Gyzen were present.  Clay Carter and Kimberly Moulden were absent.  
Chairman Wesley Beddard called the meeting to order and addressed the agenda as 
follows. 
 

I. New Business 
 
Arts and Sciences 
 
Dixon Boyles requested that the following biology courses be included in the 
BCCC catalog effective Fall Semester 2010.  He explained that the addition of 
these courses will expand the College Transfer and Associate of Science 
degree offerings. 
 
 BIO 120 – Introductory Botany 
 BIO 130 – Introductory Zoology 
 BIO 146 – Regional Natural History 
 BIO 243 – Marine Biology 
  
Mr. Boyles also requested HIS 226–The Civil War and SOC 245-Drugs and 
Society be included in the BCCC catalog effective Spring Semester 2010.  It 
was noted that SOC 210-Introduction to Sociology should be the only 
prerequisite listed for SOC 245 (RED 090 should not be included). Riley Mills 
made a motion to accept the addition of courses as presented by Dixon 
Boyles.  Donna Dunn seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 
 
Business Division 
 
Donna Dunn made a motion to add RED 090 or Placement Test Score as a 
prerequisite to CJC 100-Basic Law Enforcement Training.  Gregg Allinson 
seconded the motion.  Ms. Dunn then amended the motion by including that 
the prerequisite addition would be effective Fall Semester 2010.  Gregg 
Allinson seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 
 
 
 



In other business, Dixon Boyles reported that the Admissions Committee had met and 
approved the coding of AGECT for Associate of Arts (AA) and Associate of Science 
(AS) students placing into developmental classes.  Once the student completes the 
developmental requirements, they will then be coded as an AA degree student or an AS 
degree student. 

 
With no further business to discuss, Chairman Beddard called for a motion to adjourn, 
noting that the Curriculum Committee will meet again in late January.  Gregg Allinson 
made a motion to adjourn and Riley Mills seconded the motion.  The motion carried with 
the meeting adjourning at 3:33 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Bebe Major, Recording Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
  
 

 


